
 
 

 
The Bank will be closed on Saturdays. 

The last Saturday will be April 5, 2025. 

 

Friday Lobby Hours will be changed to 

reflect 9:00AM-5:30PMbusiness hours of operation. 

 

Online Banking, Telephone Banking and Mobile Deposit are available, 

as well as Night Depository Service. 

 

We appreciate your business and apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 


